
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF FIELD-
19th APRIL 2025

Dear Members,

Please be informed that the field will be closed all
day on Saturday, 19th April 2025 to accommodate
the Hockey Fest. Operations will resume normally
on Sunday, 20th April 2025.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation
and look forward to an enjoyable Hockey Fest this
year.

By  order of
Management Committee
SSU Kelab Aman
2 April 2025


